
Development Update

$1,123,561
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month
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# of New Residential Units

$10,485

$26,371
Fees received this month

Construction value of:

$ 1,123,561
compared to $ 5,850,084 during 
the same month in 2022.

Building Permits 
Issued21

Including all building, plumbing, 
demolition, heritage, and tents.

$10,485
In building permit fees 
collected, compared to 
$26,371 during 
September in 2022. 

Major Permits and Projects  this month:

•  A new building permit was submitted 
for a  new 3-plex at ‘Hedera’ (2261 9th Ave 
East).

•   Building staff attended Grey Bruce 
Regional Hospital for the installation of a 
new Magnetic Resonance Imaging (MRI) 
machine.  

• A building permit was received for 
renovations at the TD Bank in the River 
District.  

• Tent permits were issued for Ribfest and 
the Fall Fair. 

Types Year-to-Date:
Single Residential: 1
Semi/Duplex: 11
Row/Townhouse: 37

Accessory Units: 3
Apartments/Condos: 26
ARUs: 2  

Comparison with September 2022 
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$5,850,084

Year to date Construction value:   

$23,869,787
Compared to $ 37,461,717 in 
2022.
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